
Celebrating Pinner Wood’s Success 
 

 
 
 
Pinner Wood has been put straight on the ‘’Super Sun’’ by the Mayor of London, it 
seems - thanks to our exceptional teaching, targeted interventions and ‘can do’ 
attitude.  
  
The school was recognised by Sadiq Khan’s Schools for Success programme 
because of our outstanding outcomes for all pupils, regardless of their starting 
points.  
  
We were invited to the Schools for Success awards ceremony at City Hall on 
Friday to celebrate this achievement. 
  
Sarah Marriott, Headteacher, said: “Now I know what it feels like for one of our 
children when their teacher puts you on the Super Sun!  
  
‘’At Pinner Wood we are committed to supporting all pupils, regardless of their 
starting points, fulfil their potential. We do this anyway - but what an honour it is to be 
recognised by the Mayor as a London School for Success.  
  
‘’This is credit to the hard work and dedication of the whole team at Pinner Wood – 
staff, pupils, parents and governors, who work tirelessly to ensure that all of our 
pupils have the greatest experience here and achieve their very best. ‘’ 
  
The Mayor of London said: “I’d like to congratulate Pinner Wood School for the 
fantastic work of their staff and pupils in the last year.  
  
‘’Our Schools for Success programme shows the significant difference that a 
supportive and inclusive teaching environment can make for all pupils. London has 
some of the best schools in the country in the capital and by working together we 



can make sure that every young Londoner is given the opportunity to reach their full 
potential.” 
  
The Mayor’s programme aims to improve expectations and raise standards for 
London’s schoolchildren no matter what background they might come from. 
  

Now in its second year, it has created a network through which schools can share 
experiences and best practice with others across London. 

More than 100 eligible schools are invited to join the programme and every local 
authority in the capital now has a school it can look to as an example. This group, 
refreshed annually, represents approximately six per cent of the capital’s schools.  
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